
DMO SCREEN ANNOUNCMENT 20 APRIL 2020 
 
Publication of a revision to the DMO’s financing remit 2020-21 
 
HM Treasury has confirmed that the UK Debt Management Office (DMO) will publish an 
update to its financing remit for 2020-21 at 7.30am on Thursday 23 April 2020.  
 
The update will take account of the outturn for the 2019-20 CGNCR (excluding NRAM, B&B 
and NR), being published by ONS at 7.00am on 23 April and implications for the 
government’s borrowing requirement of all measures announced by government to that 
date, to support the economy through the period of disruption caused by COVID-19. 
 
 


